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I support the idea of in-person, election day voting with valid ID. I do not think it is 

right for a non-resident/non-citizen to participate in the elections of the United States. 

I do not find it difficult to vote in-person and will enjoy the opportunity of voting at an 

election office in a booth, as I've always voted by mail for Oregon's elections.  


